
Dear Mr. Rhoades, 

     I am very concerned with this bill, it will in fact do nothing to prevent criminals from committing 

crimes. It will only serve to harass and burden the law abiding citizen who would actually obey the law.  

For this bill to have an "emergency" clause so that the citizens of Oregon would be unable to contest 

this bill at a later date is just plain wrong! You sir, took an oath to protect the rights of Oregonians! All 

rights, especially our constitutional rights! Sb 941 is nothing more than a direct attack on the second 

amendment to the constitution of the United States of America. I suggest that you and your committee 

reflect on the recalls that took place in Colorado and reflect on what it means to protect the rights of the 

people who voted you into office! We can certainly vote you out!  

Thank you, Kevin Bales  

 


